From: Robert Mansbach

To: John Kennedy
Date: February 03, 2004

Subject:
FCC File # 0043-EX-ST-2004

Message:

John Kennedy, The correct ERP in the Transmitter Section should be 17226.617 Watts. We
apologize for any inconvenience this error may have caused. Thank you.

Ernie Nichols

Intelsat

202 944 7079

ernie.nichols@jintelsat.com



